


 

We oppose to the incinerator. Every week in st clair the stench is sickening. It smells like a rotton 
garbage tip throughout the entire house and outside. Sometimes it goes on for days. Some days 
are so bad we have to close the doors and windows because it is so horrendous. Why can't the 
waste company conduct the work so residents don't have to suffer with this atrocious stench in 
the air. It is terrible that the surrounding suburbs have no right to fresh clean air. Think of the 
babies and children playing outside. Think of the elderly and disabled that have it hard enough as 
it is. And think of how you would feel living with your head in a maggot filled garbage bin and 
having to breath in that smell. Where is the law on pollution and basic human rights. We are NOT 
second class citizens. STOP THE ENERGY FROM WASTE INCINERATOR. 


